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Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: froma@aol.com

Sent:  Thursday, May 10, 2007 6:55 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: WBESCwhudak@aol.com; )
Subject: NIOSH Feasibility Study Endicott (NIOSH-103)

These comments are on behalf of the Western Broome Environmental Stakeholders Coalition
(WBESC)

1. We request an extension to the comment period of 90 days to August 29, 2007. There is too much
to review effectively in the short time frame.

2. We also request a list of similar report NIOSH has performed. Our group needs to increase it
knowledge before commenting on the reort. -

Please review these two comments and let me know your reply. We look forward to continuing to
work with you.

Yours truly,
Frank Roma
Secretary, WBESC
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